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An update on
Ruqayya: 

“Say not ye, There are yet four months,
and then cometh the harvest? behold, I
say unto you, Lift up your eyes, and
look on the fields for they are white and
already to harvest.” John 4:35 

During the month of February the UPCB
headquarters church in Savar hosted
Apostolic Conference. At the conference we
had 9 Bible School students graduate, 5
ministers ordained, and 4 ministers
licensed.

This past week, I had the privilege of visiting a
village where one of our Bible School
graduates live, there, we baptized 52 people
and 18 of those souls our Bible School student
had brought, and discipled. It was awesome to
witness the fruit of his labor in his home
village!

Praise the Lord, and greetings in Jesus name from the nation
of Bangladesh. This is Canaan Flemon, an AIMer to the

beautiful nation of Bangladesh. I arrived back on the field on
January 31st and it has been so good to be back once again, in
this land that has my heart. I am so excited to share with you
in this newsletter, an update of what God has done within the

month of February in this country.

The month of February was an absolutely amazing
month here in Bangladesh. The day I arrived back in
Bangladesh, I went and surprised my friend Ruqayyah at
her office here in Dhaka. The following day we resumed
Bible studies right where we had left off from this
summer. After much prayer and fasting, I began to see
things shifting in Ruqayyah’s thinking, and soon after
she agreed to attend Apostolic Conference with me on a
Friday night. To top off the month of February, that
Friday the 28th, my precious friend came and recieved
the gift of the Holy Ghost with the evidence of speaking
in other tongues. All glory belongs to God!
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WHAT THE LORD IS
DOING IN THIS NATION:
 

February 2025 

The Week of Apostolic Conference: 

135 filled with Holy Ghost 

 6 Baptized in Jesus name  

 many healed
 
 


